
I am a public school teacher in a rural North Dakota town and I am in opposition to this bill. The 
obvious end result of this legislation is for public dollars to end up going to private schools. That 
is wrong.  
 
Diverting any funding from the important work of public education would be a betrayal of North 
Dakota’s future.  
 
Please oppose HB1540. 


